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We have helped Hermon and Dekalb with their paving projects. 
 
We have put shoulders on all the paving projects. 
 
We have drilled and blasted the last shot on Boyd Pond. Gravel has been added 
and graded and the area is cleaned with the shoulders completed. 
 
On Boyd Pond road we also replaced 6 pipe crossings. We will be paving the 
reconstruction area and pipe s when the county is available. 
 
We are cutting brush around road signs. 
 
We completed cutting shoulders with the county. 
 
We started screening sand on Monday and will screen as time allows. 
 
We will be doing some drilling in Pierrepont.  
 
This has been a productive month and I thank the men. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


